
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
9/7/2021 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1508 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

In preparation for Typhoon Jolina (Conson), please be informed of the following 
port schedule:  
 

September 07  
 

2100H - Suspension of Empty Acceptance 
TBA - Gate Closure 
TBA - Port Closure 

 
We will update the above schedule later today as we are still monitoring the timing 

of landfall of this typhoon. As usual, be assured that our priority will be the safety 
of all employees, customers and cargo. 
 

Please take the necessary precautions to prepare for this typhoon as well and we 
hope for everyone's safety.  

  
Many thanks, 
 

MICT Management 

 


